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 REQUEST FOR QUOTATION 
 

FENCE ENCLOSURE WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT – VILLAGE OF SALMO 
 

The Village of Salmo is seeking bids to erect a chain-link fence enclosure around the Village wastewater treatment 
plant. Sealed bids clearly marked: “Request for Quotation – FENCE ENCLOSURE WASTEWATER TREATMENT 
PLANT” will be received at the office of the Village of Salmo, up to and including 4:00pm, local time, Friday May 
31st, 2024 for the following: 

 

PROPOSAL DOCUMENTS ARE TO BE ADDRESSED TO: 
 

 The Village of Salmo 
 423 Davies Avenue 
 PO Box 1000 
 Salmo, BC V0G 1Z0 

Contact: Alana Lins, Administrative Assistant 
 Email:  alana.lins@salmo.ca 

DESCRIPTION OF THE REQUIREMENT 

The Village of Salmo is looking for a contractor to design and construct two thousand one hundred and fifty (2150) 
feet of matching metal chain link fencing to border our local wastewater treatment plant facility. The fence must be 
six (6) feet in height and have security barbs installed along the top. The fence will have four (4) double gates that 
are already existing within the current fence design and will not need to be supplied. There is also five hundred 
(500) feet of currently installed fence posts that the Village would like to remain using and will only require fence 
chain link. 

The contractor will be required to install the fencing, fence post and hardware in accordance with municipal 
building guidelines and building standards.  

The Village is seeking lasting fencing construction. Submissions must also include a complete design description. 

All aspects of each upgrade are to be included in the total proposal cost including supplies and shipping. Interested 
proponents that are qualified to supply commercial quality products are welcome to participate in this RFP process. 

It is the purpose of the Village to obtain a proposal that provides the best value and suits the interests of the Village 
and what it wishes to accomplish. 
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REQUIREMENTS 

• Contractor must provide proof of valid Worksafe BC coverage and provide a WorkSafe BC clearance letter. 

• Contractor must provide proof of valid liability insurance up to 1 million dollars. 

• Contractor will be required to obtain a Village of Salmo or Inter-Community business license prior to 
commencement of work, 

 

SITE VISIT 
 

A site visit will be scheduled for Wednesday May 22nd, 2024 at 1:00PM with the Civic Works Foreman. Location of 
the site visit is at 124 Lagoon Road, Salmo. Unfortunately, no alternate times or dates for sight visits will be 
available. 

 

TIMELINE 
 

The construction and installation must be completed no later than August 30th, 2024. 
 

 

 


